
Hello Class of 1985, 

Did seeing all the news about I-Day for Class of 2029 lately bring back memories for 
anyone else? It did inspire me to workout at the gym a little harder that's for sure, I also 
enjoy jumping peacefully into my bed at night without anyone screaming at me, or 
taking a nice long shower or a nice long dinner with my wife. 

I am excited to relive some of that fun when we gather this Fall in Annapolis for our 40th 
Reunion. The Registrations keep coming in nicely and I encourage those of you have not 
done so, to check that off your list.  

We have two deadlines approaching, July 10th is the final day to order the Jacob 
Bromwell custom flasks, we have sold over 70 so far (including me), take advantage of 
this special offer made to honor our 40 years of service. Also take advantage of the 
other great merchandise on the Class website, there is some great items to purchase 
this year. That link is: 

 https://www.jacobbromwell.com/collections/usna-class-of-1985  

Also, August 1st is the deadline for early registration, after that, the registration fee per 
guest goes up by $100, so don't miss out on the savings by you will receive by 
registering early. You can cancel up September 15th and receive a full refund, a partial 
refund after that up to the reunion itself. Go to our Class webisite and follow the 
instructions to register. Here is the link: 

 http://1985.usnaclasses.net  

With July 4th in the books, summer is going quickly and September 18th is approaching 
fast, so don't procrastinate and get your registration taken care of now!! Go and Navy 
and see you in September! 

Bob Smith ‘85 

Thanks as always!!  
Bob 
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